
      
  
  

 

ROADWORKS NOTICE 
 

25/09/25 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
Fulton Hogan will be undertaking road resurfacing works on behalf of the City of Playford as per 
the details below.  
 

Location: Shillabeer Road, Elizabeth Park 

Dates (weather permitting): Tuesday, 7 October – Friday, 10 October 2025 

 
Works will be undertaken between the hours of 7:00am and 5:00pm.  
 
Please note the following: 
 

• Driveways within the work area will not be accessible at times during working 
hours, depending on the particular location of work. Please speak to on-site staff if 
you require access during works adjacent your property.  

• In the case of an emergency, access will be facilitated.  
• Road closures and detours will be in place. Please follow signage and instructions from 

on-site traffic controllers. 
• On-street parking in the work area will be temporarily unavailable, with parking restrictions 

(bollards and traffic cones) installed in restricted parking areas the day before works. 
• There may be temporary changes to bus routes and temporary bus stop closures during 

the works. These changes will be displayed at the impacted bus stops prior to the 
commencement of works.  

• The health and safety of the public and our workers is our primary concern. Heavy 
machinery and very hot products will be in use during the works. Please ensure all 
members of your household/workplace, particularly children, stay clear of the works area. 

• Please ensure rubbish bins are placed on the kerb prior to 6.00am as an early collection 
may have been arranged.  

• Some noise disturbance can be expected while the works are completed. 
 
Where applicable, line marking and service access cover adjustment works will be completed 
within four weeks following asphalt works. 
 
The works are weather dependant and may not proceed in the event of inclement weather. We 
will provide you with further notice if the works need to be rescheduled.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation while we undertake these important works to improve your local 
roads.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on the details below:  
 

• Phone: 1300 103 456  
• Email: sa.asphaltenquiries@fultonhogan.com.au 

 
Kind Regards, 
Fulton Hogan Infrastructure Services  
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